
 

 

PUBLIC NOTICE 
 

The City of Boardman to Fill Council Vacancies 
Tuesday, September 6, 2022 at 7:00pm 

 
 

 
The Boardman City Council is seeking letters of interest from individuals 
willing to be considered for appointment to fill two vacancies on the City 
Council.  One person appointed will fill Katy Norton’s seat, who resigned on 
July 12, 2022 due to moving away from the area.  The second person 
appointed will fill Paul Beagle’s seat, who resigned on July 15, 2022 citing 
personal issues.  Both resignations were accepted at the August 2, 2022 
City Council Meeting.  Both terms expire December 31, 2024.   
 
Those interested must have resided in the City of Boardman during the 
twelve months immediately preceding the appointment, and be a 
registered voter. Letters of interest must be received no later than 5:00pm, 
Wednesday, August 24, 2022 to City Manager, Karen Pettigrew at 
Boardman City Hall for consideration.  The City Council will interview the 
candidates, and appoint the new Councilors at the September 6, 2022 City 
Council Meeting. 
 
        (s) Jenn Rollins 
             City Recorder / HR 
Posted: August 3, 2022   

City of Boardman 
         200 City Center Circle 
         P.O. Box 229 
         Boardman, OR 97818 
         Phone: (541) 481-9252 
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         TTY Relay  711 
         www.cityofboardman.com  

  


